
BLACK CANYON CITY WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 
 

623-374-9408 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT PROJECT 
 

Over the next approximately three (3) weeks the District 

will be replacing the main water lines on K-Field from 

Bertha Street to the back on Squaw Peak Realty and on 

Ann Black Street. Service lines will also be replaced on the 

west side of Ann Black Street.  

This is a very needed capital improvement project for our 

water distribution system.  It will, however, create some 

inconveniences. Traffic barriers are in place and at times 

flagmen will be directing traffic during the construction for 

local traffic. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.  
 

As with any line replacement project, unforeseen, 

unscheduled interruption of water may occur at any time if 

a line breaks. We apologize, in advance, for any 

inconvenience you encounter during the construction.   

And, again, your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

 

Black Canyon City 

Water Management 
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